
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
RFP# 2324-10 Fullerton Transit Station and Downtown Branding, 

Wayfinding & Comprehensive Design Services 
 

March 4, 2024 
 

Thank you for participating and submitting a proposal for the above RFP. We appreciate your interest 
in doing business with the City of Fullerton and trust that there will be opportunities in the future for 
your continued participation. 

 
The City has completed the evaluation process for RFP #2324-10 Fullerton Transit Station and 
Downtown Branding, Wayfinding & Comprehensive Design Services and has reviewed all cost 
proposals submitted from all participating firms.  The firm listed below has been selected as the top 
firm for the RFP and has been deemed most qualified, best meet the needs, specifications and 
services solicited and desired by the City taking into consideration the evaluation factors set forth in 
the RFP. 
 

• Selbert Perkins Design 
 

The Department managing this project will reach out to the awarded firm and proceed with entering 
into a professional services agreement and/or final approval process. If you have any questions or 
would like further information about the award, please contact me on, or before, March 11, 2024. 

 
 

Kind regards,  
 

Vanessa Slouka, Buyer 
City of Fullerton Purchasing Division 
Vanessa.slouka@cityoffullerton.com 
714/738-6533 
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